
1 
 

                             

 

  
 
 
 
IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

April 3, 2025 

 

WCSD MOCK TRIAL STUDENTS VISIT SC SUPREME COURT  

 A group of students from the Williamsburg County School District had the unique 
opportunity to witness a live trial at the South Carolina Supreme Court on Wednesday, April 2, 
2025. This experience provided them with insight into the judicial decision-making process and 
the roles of attorneys and justices in upholding the law. The visit also included a brief walk on 
the historic Statehouse grounds, where students learned about the legislative process and how 
state laws are made.  

 Following the proceedings, the students participated in a Q&A session with legal 
professionals, including Supreme Court justices and court staff. They discussed the importance 
of the judicial branch and explored various career paths in the field of law. After the event, the 
students enjoyed lunch at The Grand on Main Street in Columbia, SC. The Grand features a 
boutique bowling alley and offers an upscale casual dining experience. 
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